Bepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

August 2, 2021

OFFICE MEMORANDUM
No. nn0358 s. 2021

VIRTUAL WORKSHOP ON THE EVALUATION OF HOMEROOM GUIDANCE
POLICY AND CURRICULUM

To: Schools Division Superintendents} Divisions of Catbalogan City and Tacloban City
All Others Concerned

1, Attached is DepkEd Memorandum DM-CI-2021-291 from the Office of the
Undersecretary for Curriculum and Instruction, dated July 27, 2021, announcing the conduct
of the Virtual Workshop on the Evaluation of Homeroom Guidance Policy and Curriculum
on August 16-18, 2021 at 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

2. Participants to the workshop are the following:
Name Position Division
Albino S. Lucaban Education Program Supervisor | Catbalogan City
in Edukasyon sa Pagpapakatao
Julienne Rose P. Saballa Guidance Counselor Tacloban City
3. Other details relative to the conduct of this activity are stipulated in the above-

mentioned DepkEd issuance.

4, All the concerned Schools Division Superintendents shall ensure the 100%
attendance of the expected participants.

5. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are desired.
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MEMORANDUM
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TO 2 MINISTER, MBHTE - BARMM
REGIONAL DIRECTORS
SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS
PUBLIC ELEMENTARY AND SECONDARY SCHOOL HEADS
ALL OTHERS CONCERNED

FROM © DIOSDADD M. SANANTONIO ), -
Undersecretary g = W

SUBJECT Virtual Workshop on the Evaluation of Homeroom Guidance
Policy and Curriculum

DATE : July 27, 2021

The Bureau of Curriculum Development will conduct a Virtual Workshop on the Evaluation
of Homeroom Guidance Policy and Curriculum on August 16-18, 2021, 8:00 AM- 5:00 PM,
via Microsoft Teams. This activity aims to evaluate the implementation of the program based
on DM-OUCI-2020-155 Homeroom Guidance during Crisis Situation. This will serve as basis
of the implementation for S.Y. 2021-2022 and shall be relevant in the crafting of relevant
policy.

In connection, this burcau would like to invite two (2) representatives from your region
composed of one (1) EsP Division Supervisor and one (1) Guidance Counselor to be part of this
activity.

To confirm the participation of your Regional Representatives, kindly accomplish the
template attached and send the scanned document to the focal person, Ms. Jona Kristen
M. Valdez, via email address: jona.valdez@deped.gov.ph. Participants are advised to
confirm their attendance on or before August 4, 2021.

Immediate dissemination and compliance to this memo is directed.
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